Natural and Alternative Health Care, when not a danger to anyone (like Homeopathic Medicine and
Naturopathic Medicine) should be a choice left to the individual citizen.

Who are you to tell us what we can and can not use/invest our time and money in, when it is perfectly
safe?

We do not need you to regulate “low risk” products and services, as intelligent beings we can discern
what is worth our time and money, we do not need your Nanny State Tactics infiltrating our right to
freedom of choice.

Natural and Alternative medicine is under attack, it always has been and you keep pushing the bar,
trying to cut off people from freedom of choice when it comes to their health, you think we haven’t
noticed? We have and it’s NOT okay.

Stop policing our freedom of choice, especially with products and services which are no harm to us or
our health, infect many people find the only relief, recovery and cure for their health issues, in natural
and alternative medicine, it is OUR HEALTH and OUR CHOICE.

Leave Homeopathic Medicine and Naturopathic Medicine alone, WE will decide what is worth our time
and money, and the time and money of our families.



